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Hydro-Quebec work scheduled 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 27, Enniskó:wa/March 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to inform residents that Hydro-Quebec workers will be in the 
community conducting inspections tomorrow, Wednesday, March 28th. 
 
Two (2) workers with two (2) vehicles will be walking under transport line 1202 between 
towers 77-88 and 96-102 from the Seaway back to the Clay mountains area. The crew is 
expected to be on site all day. 
 
For more information, contact the local Hydro-Quebec office at 450-632-2616. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention periodically until 4pm on 28, Enniskó:wa/March 2012  
For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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